
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

December 2024 - Issue 7 

Our focus value this half term: 

Creativity 

                        Integrity 

                        Resilience 

Curiosity 

Aspiration 

Happiness 

Diary Dates 

Please see our Christmas Newsletter for all details of 

events and fund raising taking place in December. 

December 

13th Christmas Jumper Day 

16th Y1 Carols around the tree 

17th EYFS Production 

18th Nursery signing 

18th KS1 Performance 

19th Carol service at church 

20th Half day finish for all children 

Attendance 

Whole School  - 94% 

Purple 96.9% 

Orange 95.1% 

Indigo 94.9% 

Pink 94.7% 

Lilac 93.8% 

Blue 93.5% 

Green 92.0% 

Butterfly 92.7% 

Red 91.4% 

Message from our Head Teacher  

 

Just 2 two weeks until the end of Autumn 2024. It’s that time of year again where we look 

forward to the children sharing all talents during the musical performances throughout the 

last week. We have a lot planned, please look at the diary and book any tickets you require 

online. Any queries contact the school office by phone or email.  

  

Thank you for supporting the first two weeks of fundraising events. Both the children's raffle 

and guess the sweets have been extremely popular. Look out for the winners on the final                

newsletter. This week we have the chocolate Tombola, along with name the gingerbread               

person.  Wednesday school council will be busy making Hot chocolate cones and reindeer 

food. Then Thursday and Friday we have a very special person coming into school to have 

breakfast with the younger children.  

 

Wednesday and Thursday we are asking for filled jars or mug for the children to take part in 

a prize every time stall. It would be lovely to be able to ensure everyone gets the chance to 

win something. Jars / mugs can be filled with anything you like - pens, rubbers, sweets. 

Sweets must be in wrappers as we can’t send out opened items.  

 

We are hoping to use the funds from Christmas events to support more equipment for Opal 

lunchtimes.  
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

For History: Azaryah, Lyndon, Theo, Arthur, Sienna, Rawdah, Kyan, Autumn, 

Mariyum, Louiza, Gurveer, Sharon, Aneesa, Al-Amin, Alissa, 

Amber, Efenome, Harvey E. 

For PE:  Jodhveer, Sophia, Darcie, Kaci, Ade, Elizabeth, Robyn 

H, Nevaeh W, Elijah, Mya, Savannah, Inaaya, Samuel, Sinead, 

Tavonga, Theo, Aisha. Ella T. 

Year 4 and Year 5 Outreach Challenge at Wolverhampton Girl’s 

High school 

 

Children in Need Raffle Winners Parking around School 

 

We have had a range of 

complaints from our             

neighbours on Dresden 

Close.  

 

Please be Safe and                          

respectful when parking 

and dropping the children 

at school and consider the 

impact of parking around 

the 'no park areas' or in 

front of peoples drives.  

Thank you 

 

We raised 

£476.14 in total. 

 

Thank you to all                 

parents for your              

generosity. 
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Children in 

Need Photos 

 

 


